
 
 

 
 

 
Date:  December 17, 2020 
 
Subject: To Be Determine (TBD) Area boundary review 
 
 
The Halton District School Board plans to open a new elementary school, Oakville NE #3 ps, in the 
2023/2024 school year (tentative date). Until Oakville NE #3 ps opens, students that move into the 
TBD Area need to be accommodated in existing schools. On October 21, 2020, the Halton District 
School Board of Trustees approved the undertaking of a boundary review study for the Oakville TBD 
Area to temporarily direct students to existing schools. It is anticipated that this study will be 
completed by February 2021.  

 
Information on the TBD boundary review study can be found on our website, www.hdsb.ca. 
 
Note to current/potential home purchasers: The opening of Oakville NE #3 ps is tentative and 
is subject to change. A separate boundary review for Oakville NE #3 ps to determine school 
boundaries and programs will occur at a later date and will be initiated approximate one year prior to 
the opening of the school. Please note that if you live within the TBD area (area is outlined in red in 
the attached map), there is no guarantee that you will be attending Oakville NE #3 ps when it opens. 
 
Note to the sales offices: Please distribute copies of this letter and map to your potential clients. 
Also share with clients that have already purchased so they can be updated with new school board 
information. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding our comments, please contact the Planning Department at 
905-335-3665 or send an email to plan@hdsb.ca. 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1q_CfBPdrcAnrp-8z0gqm3LWAsHnOg9rA/view
https://hdsb.ca/schools/Pages/School%20Boundary%20Reviews/Current%20Boundary%20Reviews/Oakville-T-B-D--Area-Boundary-Review.aspx
mailto:plan@hdsb.ca

